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Comments: If any action is taken on this project I would hope that it is option 3 where Ryman Creek is closed a

period of time. I like that the Forest Service is in touch with CPW and is aware of the stress on the elk herd in this

part of Colorado. I am a hunter, hiker and mountain biker. I would love it if the motorized access were limited in

the proposed work areas, especially the Ryman Creek drainage. The more help we can give the elk herd in this

area the better. As the Forest Service knows, the San Juans have been overrun with people to the point of

breaking some resources. I am in favor of reworking existing trains to be more maintenance free, but overall I do

think we need fewer motorized vehicles in the forest. I know I am one voice, but I appreciate you listening to

public feedback. I am also aware that the Forest Service has to manage this resource on behalf of the entire

public. I just wish there were fewer OHVs and motorbikes in the forest. They deteriorate the experience of a walk

through the woods to get away from town/city life.


